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September 11th, 2019

The Honorable Earl Taylor

Executive Director

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
c/o Tory Lawless

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243

Via email and US Mail

Re:  Aeneas Communications, LLC’s Notice of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market

Regulation.
Docket No. 19-00083

Dear Mr. Taylor:

Enclosed for filing please find the original and five (5) copies of this letter to notify the
Tennessee Public Utility Commission of the intent of Aeneas Communications, LLC a
Tennessee LLC, to operate pursuant to market regulation, in accordance with T.C.A. § 65-
5-109.

Please stamp one copy “filed” and return to me in the enclosed self-addressed stamped
envelope.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to

contact me (731-554-9200) or Stephen Thorpe (731-554-9263)

Best Regards,

/L;_/ /7
TIouAya

Fiona Harlan, President
Aeneas Communications, LLC

Ce: Stephen Thorpe

300 N Cumberland ¢ Jackson, Tennessee 38301 ¢ 731-5564-9200 ¢ FAX 731-554-4440 ¢1-800-470-7288





